
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 

MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING OF JUNE 2, 2011 
 
 

 
 
The Marine Advisory Board meeting of June 2, 2011 has been cancelled due to 
lack of business. The next regular MAB meeting will be held on July 7, 2011. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Manager of Marine 
Facilities, Andrew Cuba, at (954) 828-5236. 
 

 
 
 

 

 


